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Conference overview:
56 active members

This year we had 31 submissions. And, we were able to accommodate:
24 paper presentations (8 sessions)
6 poster sessions
Acceptance rate 30/31 = 97%

Pre-conference:
Each year, the TATE SIG conducts a pre-conference on the day prior to the official first day of the conference. This year, the TATE pre-conference was held on the afternoon of Saturday, May
27, 2017, from 1:00 PM – 4:00 PM where Lisa Floyd, Scott McKenzie, Dr. Donna Kotsopolous, and Dr. Julie Mueller from the Ontario College of Teachers and Wilfred Laurier University facilitated a session on Computational Thinking through Coding Across the Curriculum.



